CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No. <u>13</u> s. 2024

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III

Subject

: ACCOMPLISHMENT OF THE NSTP IMPLEMENTATION

SURVEY FORM

Date

: April 17, 2024

This Office reiterates the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director No. 244, s. 2024, "Accomplishment of the NSTP Implementation Survey Form." The data shall be used during the discussion on the proposed Senate Bill No. 1551 – Mandatory Basic Reserve Officers' Training Corps (ROTC).

Relative to this, all are advised to complete the 2024 NSTP Implementation Survey through the link – https://bit.ly/NSTPQuickSurvey2023-24.

Should you have any inquiries or concerns, the designated staff may coordinate directly with Mr. Leslie C. Magsino, Technical Staff – OPKRM – Knowledge Management Division through email at lmagsino@ched.gov.ph or telephone number at (02) 8441-1169.

100% participation of all concerned is earnestly desired.

DR. LORA L. YUSI

Director IV



Republic of the Philippines OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION



MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR No.244, series of 2024

TO

ALL CHED REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS-IN-

CHARGE

SUBJECT

ACCOMPLISHMENT OF THE NSTP IMPLEMENTATION

SURVEY FORM

DATE

08 APRIL 2024

For an informed discussion on the proposed Senate Bill No. 1551 – Mandatory Basic Reserve Officers' Training Corps (ROTC), there is a need to gather data on the NSTP implementation in HEIs.

CHED Regional Offices are enjoyed to request higher education institutions to complete the 2024 NSTP Implementation Survey through the link https://bit.ly/NSTPQuickSurvey2023-24.

Deadline for completion of the survey is on April 16, 2024.

Please ensure that 100% of your HEIs accomplish the form.

For questions and clarifications, your staff or designated personnel may contact Mr. Leslie C. Magsino, Technical Staff of the OPRKM-Knowledge Management Division through email address lmagsino@ched.gov.ph or telephone number (02) 8441-1169.

Thank you for your usual cooperation.

ATTY-CINDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO

Executive Director IV

Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (+63) 998-592-1880

Give us feedback: https://bit.ly/OEDCCSS

OED-QMS-QFoM-11 | 20220103-Rev.00

Page 1 of 1